
We welcome all patients and 
carers aged 16 and over who 
live within the practice 
boundary to share their ideas, 
skills and enthusiasm.

Patient Participation Group
Annual General Meeting

Watership Down Health includes a voluntary 
Patient Participation Group, the PPG. Its role 
is to support the practice staff in delivering 
health and wellbeing improvements for our 
community.

5pm on Wednesday 28th June on-line

If you would like to find out more about the 
PPG or to come to the AGM, please contact 
Abigail (PPG Chair) via the PPG area of the 
Watership Down Health website or leave a 
message at Reception.
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